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We wish you all a happy new year! 
We had a very busy November and Christmas season with many 
events and outreach opportunities. November began with our 
Fireworks Night, which saw over 150 people come out for a night 
of burgers, sausages, and Fireworks. Before we lit the fireworks, 
we gave the Gospel message. Many people heard it for the first 
time, and many others heard it yet again. Over all of our 
Christmas events, we saw four new families attend church 
services. A few of them had children attending our Kids Club and 
Youth Group, and we have been praying for them and 
encouraging them to visit for a while. Alyssa organized the 
children’s choir for our Carol Service and the children’s Christmas 
program. The children were very excited to participate. The 
message of the Christmas program inspired them to remember 
that Jesus really did come to the earth to die for our sins and that 
He is real and alive today! It was great to have so many children 
from the Kids Club and Youth group desire to have a part in 
these activities. At the Youth Christmas party, we had a great time 
of games and pizza, but the youth were also challenged to draw 
near to God through the Christmas season, instead of being 
attracted to the consumerism that prevails during that time.  We 
finished 2018 with a baptism! We hope you join us in praying for 
more salvations and baptisms in the church through 2019, 
especially in the youth group. So many of these young people 
are genuinely interested in knowing more about God and Jesus 
Christ. Pray that the Word would fall on good soil! 

As we look forward to the new year, we are so thankful to have so 
many people back home who are praying for us and supporting 
us. YOU help make this happen!!! Many of you have been 
praying for George as he has gone from ministry intern to full-
blown associate pastor. Continue praying for him as he takes on 
more responsibility and leadership in the church. Pray for another 
young couple that we have been training in the youth work. May 
God bless you richly as we all work to further His Kingdom!
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